MANHASSET PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Gaurav Passi, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

October 28, 2022

Mr. Frank Russo, President
Manhasset Education Association
RE: Hellenic Club

Dear Mr. Russo:

This letter will confirm our understanding with respect to the establishment of a Hellenic Club at the
Secondary School, and the addition of a new club moderator position. The parties agreed that this club
will be placed on Schedule C of the parties' 2021-24 collective bargaining agreement ("Agreement"),
Class VI, with a moderator stipend of $1684. We further agreed that this club will be available for the
2022-23. This club is funded through a private donation to the school district. The terms and conditions
of payment of the stipend shall be consistent with the stipends appearing in Schedule C, Class VI, of the
Agreement.

If the above comports with your understanding of our agreement, please sign below and return the
signed copy of this letter to me.

Sincerely,

aurav Passi, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

For the Manhasset Education Association
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Frank Russo, President Date
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